
 

Year 2 classes email addresses: 

Sapphire class – SapphireClass9@gmail.com 

Diamond class – DiamondClass010@gmail.com 

Pearl class – Pearlclass11@gmail.com 

Emerald class – EmeraldClass12@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                
       
 
 
       Infant & Nursery School 

 

Year 2 

Weekly Newsletter 

12th July 2024 
Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and Instagram account 

https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 

 updates, term dates and up & coming events  

Attendance across the school last week was 93.5%. 

Sadly, this is below the national average. 

Attendance week commencing 1st July is as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group %   Attend 

Tigger 98.6% 

Owl 92.3% 

Rabbit 86.1% 

Roo 98.6% 

Ruby 96.2% 

Amethyst 88.9% 

Topaz 93.8% 

Amber 90.7% 

Diamond 88.2% 

Pearl 99.3% 

Sapphire 98.1% 

Emerald 91.4% 
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Question of the week  

 

 

 

English 

This week- We worked on grammar, looking at suffixes. 

Next week- We will be working on comprehensions. 

Online Learning – 
https://www.abcya.com/games/contraction_action 

 

Mathematics 
This week:We consolidated our learning on the maths done this 

year. 

Next week: We will be working on two and three step worded 

problems. 

 

Online Learning: Please use White Rose 1 minute maths app to 

reinforce number fluency.  

https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths 

 

Foundation Subjects-  

PSHE – Who is in my family? 

Art –We will be continuing with our summer art project from The 

National Gallery’s ‘Take One Picture’. 

 

 
Books going home: Please bring in a carrier bag to school in 

the last week of term, as we will be sending home the 

children’s books. 

 

 

 

     If you could be a famous person, who would you be  

and why? 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 
 

Swimming lesson 

Each class will be doing a swimming lesson on the week commencing 15th July 

2024. 

 

Take One Picture Art Display Afternoon for Parents: 

Every year our children take part in the annual Take One Picture art exhibition. 

They all produce art work based on this year’s picture selected by the National 

Gallery. This work will be displayed in the school hall from 2.00pm to 4.00pm on 

Tuesday 23rd July 2024. Come and see the fantastic art work your child has 

done! 

 

 

 

 
Class parties: Children will have their class parties onTuesday 23rd July. Please 

see the party food list outside your child’s class and tick what you would like to 

bring to the party. 

 

International Picnic Week: Year 2 will have their picnic on Monday 22nd July. 

Parents can come from 12.15 to 2.15pm. Please bring a picnic, a blanket and don’t 

forget to wear the clothes from your country. We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

 

Year 2 Leavers Disco: This will take place on Friday 19th July in the 

afternoon.They need to wear uniform on this day, but please send in your child’s 

party clothes in a carrier bag to change into in the afternoon. 

 

School is closing for Summer Holiday on Wednesday 24th 

July at 2:00pm. Please collect your child promptly.  

 
 

Have a great weekend from the Year 2 Team!  

This year the National Gallery have chosen:  

‘A Courtyard of a House in Delft’.By Pieter de Hooch. 

Painted in 1658. 


